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On September 9, the Sea Mariners team went to Noveleta

National High School (NNHS) for the first Ship Meet of NNHS

Sea Mariner scouts who expressed their excitement to be

part of PTC's youth program. 

PTC's Sea Mariners team recently visited campuses across the nation to

meet with Sea Mariner scouts from various high schools and colleges. 

Developing the next generation of GMPs
through the Sea Mariners program 

The team also went to Iloilo last September

1 to students from the Western Institute of

Technology. On August 31, they met with

cadets from St. Therese-MTC Colleges and

John B. Lacson Foundation Maritime

University who were given an orientation

about the Sea Mariners program.

Sea Mariners is a youth development

community and school activity designed to

promote marine conservation awareness

and an appreciation of our country’s

maritime heritage while instilling core

values to Filipino youth.


